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Senate Republicans Leaders Respond to Resignation of 
Sheryl Williams Stapleton 
  
SANTA FE – In response to media reports that the House Democratic Leader, Sheryl 
Williams Stapleton, has resigned, Senate Republican leaders today released the 
following statement: 
 

“The evidence leveled against the former House Democratic Leader is damning and will 
further erode the public’s trust in our state government. New Mexico citizens deserve a 
full and extensive investigation into the allegations brought against Representative 
Stapleton.” 

 

“Corruption by public officials has long plagued our state and we must send a message 
that no person, regardless of title or status, is above the law.” 

  
Senate Republican Leader, Senator Greg Baca (District 29-Bernalillo and Valencia) 

Senate Republican Whip, Senator Craig Brandt (District 40-Sandoval) 

Senate Republican Caucus Chair, Senator Mark Moores (District 21-Bernalillo) 
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